
 

  

West Walton, Wisbech, Cambridgeshire, PE14 7HA Headteacher: Mr C Jansen BA(Hons) 
Telephone 01945 584146 www.marshlandhigh.co.uk 
Email office@marshlandhigh.co.uk       Follow us on Twitter @MarshlandHS 
Company Registration Number:  07546118  

 

6th June 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Year 11 Update 

Further to my letter before half term, two key updates.   

• Prom will be going ahead at Knights Hill Hotel on 28th June.  Last chance to buy tickets is 

tomorrow Friday 7th June.  Full details remain as below.  

• All students attending ALL exams and ALL revision sessions during the school day, must 

attend in their full uniform even after they leave on 11th June 2024. 

Please see below updated reminders for further details.  

1. Final day of lessons – Tuesday 11th June 2024 

On Tuesday 11th June, all students sit GCSE Chemistry exam in the morning, with a number of sitting 

History exam in the afternoon.  This will be the last full day of lessons for all students.  Rooms will 

be available for any student who would like to remain in school for independent revision for the 

programme outlined below, if you do not wish to grant your child study leave from the 11th June. 

Attendance to school up until 11th June is of paramount importance.  Teachers have planned 

bespoke intervention for students to best prepare them for their exams in each remaining lesson.  

It is vital that your child is in school to receive this support.  If your child fails to attend school at this 

time, their leaving privileges including leavers’ assembly and Prom will be lost. 

After 11th June, Geography, Physics, Polish, Additional Maths, Food and Nutrition revision and 

preparation sessions in the lead up to the exam will be taking place at the following times that 

students involved must attend.  Full uniform must be worn for all exams and revision sessions. 

Date Time Session 

Thursday 13th June 2.15 - 3.15 Geography revision in the Main Hall and H8 

Friday 14th June 8.45 - 10.45 Geography exam 

Friday 14th June 11.30 - 12.30 Science revision rooms S1-S6 

Friday 14th June 12.30 - 2.30 Combined Science Exam Higher and Foundation 

Friday 14th June 12.30 - 3.00 Triple Science exam 

Tuesday 18th June 8.45 - 10.10 Food and Nutrition revision in D4 

Tuesday 18th June 8.45 - 12.30 Additional Maths revision in M2 

Tuesday 18th June 12.30 - 2.15 Polish Writing exam 

Tuesday 18th June 12.30 - 3.00 Additional Maths exam 

Wednesday 19th June 8.45 - 10.45 Food and Nutrition exam 
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Please note school buses will not be available for the earlier finish time after the Food and Nutrition 

session and exam. 

The exam governing body JCQ, has allocated Wednesday 26th June as a contingency afternoon, so 

all students need to be available to come to school if required.  See below a reminder of the other 

additional sessions available.  

 

2. Leavers Assembly – Tuesday 11th June 2024 

Starts after the History exam and finish at the end of the school day at 3.15pm ready for school 

buses.  There is still time for you to send a photo of your child (between the age of birth and 5 

years).  Please email to c.teanby@marshlandhigh.co.uk by Friday 7th June at the very latest.  If you 

are not able to send a photo via email, I am happy to receive a print photo from your child and 

return it back to them.  Unfortunately, due to the size of our hall, we are not able to invite parents 

to attend the leavers’ assembly. 

Students will be able to sign shirts and leavers books on this day (11th June).  Please remind them to 

bring a spare school shirt to sign.  Students with any writing on the shirt they are wearing will not 

be allowed to attend the leavers’ assembly.  

3. Prom - Friday 28th June 2024 

The Prom will be going ahead at Knight’s Hill Hotel, King’s Lynn on Friday 28th June.  Carriages 

should aim to arrive between 6 and 7pm, with the evening beginning at 7pm. Students should make 

their way home from 10.30pm.  Deadline to buy a ticket is Friday 7th June 2024. The school 

reserves the right to withdraw an invitation if the required attendance, standards and behaviour 

are not being met in school.  

4. Results Day – Thursday 22nd August 2024 

GCSE results day will be held in the main hall with collection from 9am to 10.30am. Parents are 

welcome to attend.   If your child is unable to collect their results on this date, they will be posted 

home the same day, or they can nominate someone to collect on their behalf.  In order to nominate 

someone else or if you have changed your contact details, please email Mrs Hornett on 

r.hornett@marshlandhigh.co.uk   
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5.     Other reminders/requests 

• Return any loan laptops before the student’s last exam. 

• Clear ParentPay balances if your account is in credit. The finance team will be reimbursing 

ParentPay accounts by Tuesday 11th June, so if you have credit on your child’s account you 

will be able to transfer this to your bank account from Friday 21st June.   

• If you no longer require your child’s school uniform, PE kit or school equipment (which is in 

good condition), and you would like to donate it to other families, please return to reception 

and we can ensure that it will be put to good use. 

• For students who have produced art, technology, photography work, etc they can arrange to 

collect their work from school at the GCSE certification collection and Prize Giving evening in 

December 2024. 

If you have any other queries, please contact me.  

Thank you for your support and understanding, it is very much appreciated.  

Yours faithfully, 

Mr C Teanby 

Assistant Headteacher – KS4 

Email: c.teanby@marshlandhigh.co.uk 
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